
 CITY OF ROCKLIN 

 

NOTICE TO BIDDERS 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City of Rocklin, California, will receive bids for the furnishing 
of all labor, materials, equipment, transportation and services for the City of Rocklin Concrete 
Services (CDBG) located in the City of Rocklin, Placer County, California. 
 
The City shall conduct a mandatory pre-bid conference on Tuesday, July 19, 2022, at 10:00a.m. 
at the City of Rocklin Corporation Yard, 4081 Alvis Court, Rocklin, CA. 
 
Sealed bid proposals shall be submitted on the forms provided by the City on or before Monday, 
July 25, 2022, at the hour of 1:00p.m. at the City of Rocklin City Hall, 3970 Rocklin Road, Rocklin, 
CA. 
 
The City reserves the right to reject any or all bids.  No formal bids will be accepted via FAX. 
 
The contractor shall possess either a Class-A, Class B with a C-8 and C-12 license and be 
registered with the Department of Industrial Relations (DIR) at the time the bid is submitted. 
 
This project is federally-funded through the Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) 
program. The project is subject to federal labor standards and Davis-Bacon and Related Acts. 
The payment of federal prevailing wages will be required. The current federal wage decision is 
CA20220007 06/02/2022. The applicable wage decision will be determined ten days prior to bid 
opening. Should the federal wage for a given classification differ from the state prevailing wage, 
the higher of the two shall be paid. To document compliance, certified payrolls must be 
submitted each week and the City must be provided access to workers on site. Federal rules 
limit the number of apprentices that may be employed. Apprentices must be registered in a 
federally-recognized program. The effective federal wage decision and posters informing 
workers of their rights must be posted at the job site where they are plainly visible and 
accessible to workers.  
 
This project is subject to Section 3 of the Housing and Urban Development Act of 1968 
“Economic Opportunities to Low and Very-Low Income Persons and Business Concerns.” This 
project is also subject to federal Affirmative Action and Equal Opportunity requirements (E.O. 
11246).  
 
Bid specifications may be obtained from the City of Rocklin Corporation Yard, 4081 Alvis Court, 
Rocklin, California 95677, (916) 625-5500. A $25.00 non-refundable fee is required. 
Alternatively, Contract Documents may be downloaded at no charge from the City of Rocklin’s 
website at www.rocklin.ca.us/DownloadBids. 
 
 
Contact Project Manager, Rick Lawrence, at (916) 625-5500 for further detailed information and 
instructions for bidders. 
 
 
Please publish July 9, 2022 & July 16, 2022 


